
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Preschool Round-up will be held on  

Wednesday, April 24th, 2019. 
 

To sign up for Preschool Round-up, please visit our 
website at www.anamosa.k12.ia.us and fill out the 
Preschool sign up form.  Your child must be 4 on or 

before September 15th to attend Preschool. 
 

 


